December 15, 2018

Woodlands Homeowners

P.O. box 350861

Omaha Ne, 68139

Dear Fellow Woodland Resident:

We are writing to encourage you to attend the woodlands Homeowner Meeting at Ronald
Reagan Elementary on April 1, 2019.

The Highlights of 2018 include
See what everyone thought of moving the garage sale from June to May.
3% annual Fourth of July picnic and parade happened.

Open discussion with board are welcome to meet with us with making arrangements for meeting
through website,

We will be going over the following items at the April 1 meeting

1 open board position - If you are interest in being on the board. We have a secretary spot. You would
need to take notes on board meeting and type them up. You would need to attend 4 meeting to get
ready for annual meeting. Volunteering for school credit can been done please come talk with us.

2. Changing the garage sale from the second week of June to the third weekend of May.
3. Fourth of July volunteers to help makes this better. We are excited for this fun event.
4. Talk about monument for 193rd St. update on commercial sign

5. New computer system (QuickBooks)

6. Credit card options

7update on email and phone numbers for text updates for meeting and events

The main purpose of this letter is to remind you of the annual meeting at Ronald Reagan Elementary on
April 1, 2019 at 7 pm. We welcome all input and discussions on the budget and things we are doing.
See you on the 1.

Sincerely,

Woodlands Homeowners Association Board



